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PUBLIC NOTICE 

MINOR SITE PLAN 
October 24, 2005 

 

Bruce W. and Lynne G. MacLeod are seeking approval for the 

establishment of a new non-residential use at 404 Main Street.  The 

applicants are proposing to convert an existing single family residence 

to an office for an engineering business. Zoned Office Residential 

District (OR); Tax Map 109/Lot 4. 

 

A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at 

the Municipal Center, 270 Main Street. 

 

Minor Site Plan Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review 

Committee consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code 

Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Planning Director.  You 

may request that your written comments on this application be considered 

at a special meeting of the Committee if those comments are submitted 

prior to 4:30 P.M. on November 14, 2005. 

 

Please direct any questions or concerns to the Town Planner or the 

Assistant Planner. 

 

cc: Applicant 

Abutters 

Minor Site Plan Review Committee 

Gorham Planning Board 
 

Posted and Mailed 10/24/05 ___ 
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